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Saturday 7th December

On the 12th December
there will be a Christmas
market for secondary

pupils.
Parents are welcome.
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Saxon Hill

Academy /:

. market for secondary classes

i

%ﬂ (partywear) Pupils only.

. 18th December - 1-3pm Primary
Christmas Performance, parents
welcome.

20th December - Carol Service.

23rd December - Christmas holida
SR & : !

Hello families,
click 1link to read g
important letter
regarding dogs 1in
school:_Letter to
families - Regarding =
Dogs in school %

EVIDENCE

FOR LEARNIN{S
Please check Evidence for

Learning to see what your
child has been up to this
week. Instructions on how to
access this are in the back
of gthe home school diaries. £

¥
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